
SLBT Update for the Week of September 16, 2019 

 

*           Members of the Tagging Committee are currently vetting the Secure XP 
tags. Members of the committee have requested this as a possible temporary 
system until the NOKĒ lock software has been updated (scheduled in January 
2020). 

*           The internal taskforce will meet again on October 7th with the Tagging 
Committee scheduled to meet shortly after during that week.  

 

 


